



~Memory Cards~

Friendships and memories are the gems we collect when involved in a sport like figure skating. In celebration of the 50th Anniversary We would like to collect memories from skaters, coaches, officials, volunteers, sponsors, alumni and more!

Please share specific memories around:

- Training or competition experience
- Special event or carnival performance with your club or with the Section
- The craziest thing that ever happened at a competition...
- Most memorable event...
- I was around when ...
- When training I always enjoyed...
- When my coach wasn't watching I...
- Anything else that comes to mind and makes you smile about being involved with skating
- Make sure you write down on the card the year the memory is from

Memories can be from years gone by or just last week, they are all part of our history. Memory cards will be displayed at the 50th Celebration in Banff and may be used on social media.

Memory cards may be sent in:

- Electronically
- printed off and mailed to the Section Office
- handed in at a competition registration desk.

Send completed memory cards by email: 50years@skateabnwtnun.ca

By mail: 11759 Groat Road NW, Edmonton, AB T5M 3K6

Deadline date: April 15, 2019

Please pass this on to any skaters, coaches, officials, builders, alumni, volunteers etc. that you have contact information for.

~50 Years on Ice~